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Kirkland, April

From: Diane Herrle <dianeherrle@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 8:45 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Stop the CMP Corridor.  It’s a bad deal for the Maine People plants and wildlife and waters of Maine!  It will make a scar on the 

Land that can never be fixed!!  I’m sure it’s a good deal for CMP but NOT for the State of Maine!  The DEP is a Maine governing 

body not a division of CMP! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


